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DATES TO REMEMBER  

 

JULY 

 

 23        Athletics Carnival 

 27        P & C Meeting  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 
use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
       

Dear Parents, 
  
We hope you had an enjoyable school holiday period and are safe, happy 

and healthy. 

It was wonderful to see so many smiling happy faces and hear the stories 

of the children's holidays. 

Please read this important information about returning to school this term.  

We are classified as regional NSW so:  

• We will be face to face teaching and learning at school. 

• Primary school children DO NOT need to wear masks.  

• Social distancing and all hygiene measures will be in place.  

• Restricted access to non-essential visitors is in place (including par-

ents) - no parents on site; including at the office or at assemblies. If 

you need to enter the site you must phone ahead, wear a mask and 

use the QR code located at the gates.  

• Drop off and pick up will be outside the school gates as we have 

done previously (we encourage adults to stay in cars where possi-

ble).  

• Our canteen is non operational for a few weeks and uniform shop 

will operate- online orders or send orders with students.  

• All staff and essential visitors are to use the QR codes to check in 

and out of school premises. This is in line with practices for all work-

places across NSW. 

• Any student, teacher or staff member with any symptoms, or who is 

feeling unwell, should not attend school and should get a COVID 

test immediately. Anyone who has been off sick from school will be 

required to return a negative COVID test before being permitted to 

return to school. Students with flu-like symptoms will continue to be 

sent home from school. 

• Students and staff who have attended any venue of concern identi-

fied by NSW Health should follow NSW Health advice.  

• Obviously things can change quickly, so we need to be prepared for 

learning from home if there is a local case, which we are ready to 

do.  

Thank you as always for working with us.  

Have a great week. 

Ms Catherine Secombe 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forgets their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

 COVID RULES 

If you need to enter the school 

grounds please call the office 

first, then scan the QR code 

which are located at all gates 

and the office also.  



BOAT AWARDS 

                    K/1  — Lily & Ryan 
 

                    1/2  — Izabel & Summer 
 

                    2/3 — Ellie & Jake 
 

                    3/4/5— Olivia & Lilly 

 

                    5/6 —  Indeeka & Clark 
  

BIRTHDAYS 

     Congratulations and Happy Birthday 

             Jack in 3/4/5 turned 11 yesterday 

 
 

    

5/6 
Taj— For safely behaving in the playground. 
Tyson—For being a great buddy. 
Bella— For fantastic work in percussion and music les-
sons 
Lizzy — For valuable contributions to class discussions. 
Taylah —being a responsible learner and trying her best. 
Tilly— For making fantastic progress in all areas of 
maths.  

K/1 
Lisette—For enormous improvement in sounding out 
new words. 
Lily-Rose—For always being a responsible class member. 
Dominic—For taking care in his writing to achieve his 
goal. 
William—For tremendous effort in reading. 
Savannha—For being a kind and caring friend. 
Ethan—For writing excellent sentences in reading groups. 
 
 

Year 1/2 
Aleisha—For confidence contributing to class discussions. 
Yuvleen—For improved confidence contributing to class 
discussions 
Izabel—For improved focus and work completion in 
writing tasks. 
Jesse—For enthusiasm and engagement in science experi-
ments. 
Jaicii—For always displaying respect towards others. 
Summer—For displaying safety, respect and responsibility 
always. 

2/3 
Riley—For improved concentration during formal lessons. 
Jetson—For demonstrating our school values in the class-
room and playground. 
Shayla—For displaying an enthusiastic attitude towards 
all aspects of school life. 
Lukas—For showing commitment and persistence during 
all learning. 
Kassius—For being an empathetic and kind member of 
2/3S 
Noah—For working hard to improve his handwriting. 

3/4/5 
Brayden—For successfully adding fractions. 
Deagan— For creating and presenting a musical composi-
tion using body percussion. 
Korey— For creating and presenting a musical composition 
using body percussion. 
Isabel— For being respectful to her teachers and peers. 
Eli C— For showing respect to the school environment by 
cleaning up the school's garden. 
Tamika —For taking responsibility for her learning by work-
ing hard to finish learning tasks in set class time.  

ASSEMBLY AWARDS 

For all canteen and school uniform purchases. 

https://myschoolconnect.com.au           

Library Borrower Winner for Term 2  
 
Congratulations to Avah in K/1 for winning the $25.00 book club voucher.  

Leylanni on the weekend riding her bike. 


